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BACK TO SCHOOL
PENCIL GRAMS

BACK TO SCHOOL
PENCIL GRAMS

Give your student(s) a smile during the
first week of school by sending them a
pencil-gram!!

The PTO is providing the pencil-grams to
every student!

We will have these at your student’s
classroom at Back to School Night on
8/5/24.  Just fill out the form to send
your student a special message!

September 16
6pm - 7pm

The Eagles Nest

Registration is July
24-25th!  Visit our

table for PTO
information, school
kits, Photo ops, and

more!

7/24 - 7/25 - Registration
8/7 - Pencilgrams
9/8 - Color Run
9/20 - Family Movie Night*

I hope you have all had a safe and
fantastic summer so far! It’s hard to
believe our first day is right around the
corner. We are excited to see you all at
registration!!  Make sure you stop by our
table for lots of great information. 

Our first event of the school year will be
our famous color run on September 8th,
and our first PTO meeting will be on
September 16th at 6 p.m. We hope to see
you all there!

*Tentative date - may change



SPOTLIGHTSPOTLIGHT

VOLUNTEERS NEEDEDVOLUNTEERS NEEDED
YOUR BOARDYOUR BOARD
 President - Lindsay Foster

Vice President - Kileigh Wolfe
Treasurer - Andrea Sponhower

Secretary - Emily Wrona

Contact us at:
jrwatsonpto@gmail.com

or
www.jrwpto.org/contact

BOX TOPSBOX TOPS

Back to school Box
Top Contest - win a
popsicle party for

your grade! Contest
will run from 7/2 -

8/31! 

PTO Registration Table
sign up on our website:

www.jrwpto.org/volunteer
-opportunities

PTO Board
Members
To start this school year off, we wanted to introduce ourselves!  

Our amazing PTO President is Lindsay Foster - she has two Watson Eagles - a
son in 5th and a daughter in 3rd!

Our outstanding PTO Vice President is Kileigh Wolfe - she has a high schooler,
a middle schooler and two Watson Eagles!

Our fantastic PTO Treasurer is Andrea Sponhower - she has two Watson
Eagles; both her son and daughter are in 4th grade!

This year we are welcoming the incredible Emily Wrona to our team as our
newly appointed PTO Secretary!  She has three Watson Eagles!

We want to welcome you all to a new and sure to be amazing school year!!

https://www.jrwpto.org/


